
NORTHERN  NAVIGATORS 

Local Street/Score event at 

Newton Hall 

Thursday, 25
th

 August 2022 
 

45 minutes, 30 controls each worth 1 point, penalty 1 point per minute or part of over time.      
 name class club time pts pen Total 

1. Elizabeth Bedwell  W21 NN 45:02 26 1 25 
2. Clare Baker W40 CLOK 43:00 23 0 23 
3. Barney Warren M21 NN 45:26 23 1 22 
4. Christophe Patterson M21 Aire 42:00 21 0 21 
5. Saskia Warren W21 NN 42:56 21 0 21 
6. Dave Peel  M40 NN  43:00 20 0 20 
7. Alexander Machin M35 NATO  48:00 22 3 19 
8. Dougie Nisbet M55 NN 44:00 18 0 18 
9. Susan Ford  W21 NN 39:24 16 0 16 
10. Daniel Greenslade M20 ind 41:00 15 0 15 
10. Luke Furnace  M20 ind 41:00 15 0 15 
12. Julie Turnbull  W50 ind 44:00 15 0 15 
13. James Little  M10 ind 41:10 14 0 14 
14. Felipe M21 ind 43:00 9 0 9 
14. Rebecca Street W10 ind 43:00 9 0 9 
16. Oliver  Caines M10 ind 40:00 8 0 8 
17. Claire Hunter  W55 ind 40:51 8 0 8 
18. Noel and Sinthujah W21 ind 42:00 8 0 8 
18. Ellie W21 ind 42:00 8 0 8 
18. Roberta Marshall W60 NN 42:00 8 0 8 
21. Christine Machin  W21 ind 43:00 8 0 8 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 

Officials: 

Organiser - Debby Warren  
Planner - Matthew Foskett 
 

Planner's comments - Matthew Foskett 
Thanks to all who ran, walked or jogged this Street-O event in Newton Hall. There are 21 separate 
finishers shown in the results, but several of these were multiple participants and so there was 
around 30 people in total. 
 

This was the first time we'd tried this format as an event (rather than simply a club night) and based 
on the feedback this is something that we hope to repeat. It also seemed that the area was a good fit 
for the event - many said they would like to do an event here again and several people said they 
were planning to head out to visit all the controls at a later date. It was noted that there was an area 
near the allotments where the mapping was slightly unclear - in retrospect I should have hatched 
over the allotment area to highlight the fact that there was an inaccessible area here.  
 

It is worth highlighting that we do Club Nights each Wednesday in the Durham area and that in the 
upcoming months there are weekend events by local clubs including NN. For those who cannot 
make these events there are also several MapRun courses (where you use an app to time you and 
confirm you are at a control) and permanent courses. Please see our website for further details. We 
can also be contacted via Facebook or email (info@northern-navigators.org.uk).  
 

Thanks to all who helped run this event, both on the day and several who helped with the event 
administration but were unable to attend on the night. 
 
Comments on these results to - robmckenna193@gmail.com 


